Aug 2023 Superintendent’s Report

Wastewater Treatment Plant:

Operators performed routine repair and maintenance to the WWTP in August of 2023. Operators have
completed most of the annual sewer main cleaning, and this work included the Superintendent being in the
field. There were significant grease and debris removed from the Lansing St sewer main, and Kasten St
sewer main where they intersect main street. Redwood Roofers was officially awarded the bid to replace the
District office roof and they are beginning the process to pull the necessary permits. The cost of replacement
is being covered by District insurance.

Outfall Update: Alpha Diving had planned to dive the week of 8/7/23, but boat problems and ocean
conditions have delayed the start. GHD has started data collection for the effluent dilution evaluation. Alpha
diving plans to collect some water samples to assist with the dilution evaluation.

Recycled Water:
MCCSD did not transfer any recycled water during the month of August. We continue to work with GHD
and State Division of Financial Assistance to work on a path towards funding necessary upgrades.

Biosolids Trailer and Transport:
MCCSD transported one load of biosolids in August.

Grant and Project Updates:

Staff continue to work with GHD on grant proposals. It appears FEMA is going to fund around $36,000 of
emergency damages caused during the January 2023 storms. We are about ready to post the bid notice for the
emergency airline replacement.

Safety Meeting and Plant Safety Inspection:
The 30-minute monthly safety meeting was held August 18, 2023. The topic was Bloodborne Pathogens.

Sanitary Sewer Collection System:
There were no Sanitary Sewer overflow reports for the period April 12, 2023- August 23, 2023




